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May 16, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Laminations Customer,  
 
Our paper mill suppliers have implemented paper increases effective with shipments in late May 
or early June, necessitating a price increase for our converted products.  The increased cost of 
labor and transportation are also contributing factors. 
 
Laminations® is announcing a price increase of +9% on new orders effective with shipments on or 
after June 13, 2022.   This increase applies to the majority of our Laminations products including: 
VBoard®, VGuard®, UChannel®, SURECrate®, SUREContainer®, FlexRoll®, PerfBoard®, 
NotchBoard®, VChannel®, QuikStik®, EBoard®, and related products.   
 
We’ve incurred significantly higher labor costs on our FlexBoard® product line.   ID and OD 
FlexBoard® orders will incur a +18% increase on both new and existing orders shipping on or after 
June 13th.     
 
This price increase announcement supersedes any outstanding quotations prior to this date.  Our 
team of Account Managers, Account Coordinators, and Packaging Engineers stand ready to help 
you obtain the best value in protective packaging solutions.  We will continue to work diligently to 
meet our delivery commitments and provide you with best-in-class service. 

  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
John Laabs 
Vice President, Sales 

 
 


